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December 12, 2014 

 
               File No. 110548 
 
 
Sarah Jones 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
On November 24, 2014, Supervisor Wiener introduced the following substituted legislation: 
 

File No.  110548 
 
Ordinance amending the Planning Code to consolidate the definitions and 
controls for awnings, canopies, and marquees into a single section and revise the 
controls for certain zoning districts; require a Business Sign to be removed or 
brought into conformity with the Code when the business ceases operation, 
moves, or a new building is constructed; prohibit the relocation of General 
Advertising Signs into the Van Ness corridor and specified Neighborhood 
Commercial Districts; and add The Embarcadero to the list of Scenic Streets 
where General Advertising Signs are prohibited; affirming the Planning 
Department’s California Environmental Quality Act determination; and making 
findings of consistency with the General Plan, and the eight priority policies of 
Planning Code, Section 101.1. 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

          
 By:  Andrea Ausberry, Assistant Clerk 
        Land Use & Economic Development Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning  
 Jeanie Poling, Environmental Planning 
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Not defined as a project under CEQA Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because is does not result in a physical change in the environment.
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